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August 7, 2025 
 
Leah Mohr   
Executive Director  
Public Utilities Commission  
500 E. Capitol Avenue  
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE:  RM25-001- In the Matter of the Adoption of Administrative Rules  
 
Ms. Mohr, 
 
Attached for filing, please find a version of the Proposed Rules with incorporation of LRC edits and SDTA 
comments.   
 
LRC’s edits were limited to style and form.  SDTA’s suggested changes were to further refine ARSD 
20:10:33:27 to make the language more specific.  In addition, as a result of further review of the rules included 
in this rulemaking docket, it became apparent that ARSD 20:10:32:53 may be obsolete and, thus, it may be 
more appropriate to repeal rather than amend that rule.   
 
These suggested edits, like the rules package in general, have not been voted on by the Commission and are 
merely being provided in to allow all interested persons to follow the discussion at the August 14 Commission 
Meeting.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

     
 ____________________________________ 

Kristen N. Edwards 
Commission Counsel   
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 
Phone (605)773-3201 
Kristen.edwards@state.sd.us  
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